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Comments: As a local resident of the Black Hills and someone who regularly enjoys these public lands with my

family, I strongly oppose the proposed action. The natural beauty, recreational access, and ecological integrity of

this area are incredibly important to me and my community. Any development or change that threatens the health

of these landscapes would have a direct impact on our quality of life, outdoor traditions, and the future enjoyment

of this region for generations to come. I urge the Forest Service to prioritize long-term preservation and public

use over short-term interests.


